egenatu Te Kuiti

Activities and events round up

In April we organised a community clean up to help get the town looking its best for the Great NZ Muster.

Thank you to all those who volunteered their time and came along to help. It was a lovely evening to be out. Lots of rubbish was collected and the town looked great on the day!





With sheep at the heart of the Muster it seemed only right to make sure our Main Street Mob were properly dressed for the occasion.

We love dressing the Main Street Mob whether it is to welcome visitors, celebrate events or raise awareness for a cause. We are grateful to <u>Wireless Dynamics</u> who are sponsoring the dressing of the sheep for the whole year ahead!

Their generous sponsorship will enable us to source everything we need to keep our Mainstreet Mob dressed for success



The March Legends Trophy recipient was Karen Fitzwater who recently celebrated



her long career with the NZ Police reaching the milestone of 30 years! She has been the front person at the Te Kūiti Police station since February 1994, training countless Constables over that time.

The April Legends
Trophy recipient was
the NZ Shearing
Committee. They
received the trophy



for organising the Running of the Sheep which acts as the focal point for the Great NZ Muster run by WDC; an event that brings the community together and showcases our town at a national level.







We have been busy planting pots of daffodil bulbs which will be ready in time to decorate Rora Street for Daffodil Day on the 22 August.

Thank you Te Kūiti Mitre 10 for supplying the bulbs that will be blooming beautifully in a couple of months

egenatu Te Kuiti

In April we had our first Business After 5 (BA5) for the year and were delighted to see so many you there as we looked to the future.

It was a good evening with interesting presentations and plenty time for questions and networking.

We were pleased to offer an opportunity to hear the Waitomo District Council present on the proposed Long Term Plan ahead of the two drop-in sessions held in Te Kūiti.



Legendary Te Kūiti also made a short presentation covering why LTK formed, what we have achieved and what does the future look like for LTK?

Thank you to all those who asked questions and put forward ideas for us to look into.

We would like to acknowledge Waitomo Club Inc for their support of this BA5 by providing the venue and refreshments.

Upcoming Event

We have teamed up with North King Country Development Trust and Business Mentors NZ to bring you our next BA5 on Thursday 25th June.

Business mentoring is a great way to gain support to developing your business and yourself as business owners. On the night we will be hearing from Tony Kane and there will be a draw to win a year's free access to business mentoring.

The final stage of the Legendary Te Kūiti Legends Gallery has been completed. Thank you to The Lines Company, a major sponsor of the Legends Gallery.



The Lines Company supplied and recently completed the installation of the lighting for the gallery and it looks stunning.

Why not take a drive down Rora Steet once the sun has set and take a look?



Tony Kane has 25 years of business consulting experience assisting companies prepare and implement effective business growth strategies. This will be a great night for both established business owners and those who are in the early stages of creating their business.

Doors open at 6.30 for networking and nibbles with the presentation starting at 7pm.